We are excited to be

showcasing three new sculptures
by area artist Conrad Levenson
on the front lawn of the KAA
gallery!

Conrad uses repurposed metal
objects for his unique designs and
creations.

Paraphrased from his Artist Statement:
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"My Home and Studio are located in a rural community in the Hudson Valley. The area
has a long agrarian history and culture that depend upon, and value, both work and the
tools of labor. It is a place that provides both inspiration from, and access to, discarded
and decaying materials and artifacts, ripe for transformation.

I apply my passion for reclamation and recycling to these remnants and tell their stories,
revealing their character and embedded energy, while evoking their past lives and

former uses.”

Member's Show

Don’t miss the last

day of the Member's
Show and the Mary
Terrizzi Solo Show - this
Saturday, July 27th
from 1-5.

Artwork pick up for show participants is Sunday from 12-
2. For questions, please contact us at
kentartassociation@gmail.com.

Shown above: Tom Franklin's painting, "BirdsInFlight"

Coming Up Next

We will be hosting the Sherman Artists

Association’s "August Light” show August 2 -
31:

Opening reception will be Friday, August 2nd
from 4-6.

Links & Resources

KAA Website — www.kentart.org
KAA Facebook Page —http://www.facebook.com
Membership Form — KAA.MemApp.2023.pdf

Calendar — KAA.Calendar.2024.pdf
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At Other
Shows

KAA members

Kathy Flynn, Janet
Greco, Melinda
Melycher, Heather
Scofield, and Carla
Shere will have their
works on display in the
show "“Diverse Journeys
at the Sparrow Loft
Gallery in New Milford.

"

The show runs July 20th
to August 24th.

Congratulations to KAA
member Barbara
Ripps who won Best
Pastel last month in the
18th annual juried show
“Art at the
Meetinghouse” in
Roxbury!

Remember!

I ou can

always find

the most

current in-

formation on KAA events
and activities on our
website at:
www.kentart.org




